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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
ADVISING OF HER ABSENCE FROM HEADQUARTERS


REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry of

MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE
Foreign Affairs, Trade,


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
and Integration

4-2-268/10


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat [image: image2.emf]      PERMANENT COUNCIL  

and has the honor to advise that the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador María Isabel Salvador, will be out of town beginning July 30, 2010.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the OAS General Secretariat the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., July 30, 2010

To the 

General Secretariat

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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